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Meeting Individual Needs 

  

8 September 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Flu Vaccinations 

Please find attached information regarding the flu vaccination programme. 

Nurses will be in school on Friday 19 September 2025 to administer the vaccines.  The vaccination is 

administered by way of a quick and simple spray up the nose and the children will of course be 

accompanied by staff from their class team.   

Please carefully read the information enclosed, complete the form fully and return it to school as soon as 

possible so we can make the appropriate arrangements.   Please ensure that you sign and date the 

form on the back page. 

ALL forms need to be completed and returned please, regardless of whether you wish for the 

vaccination to be given.   

Please be assured that we are completing a risk assessment for the safe delivery of the vaccinations and 

the nurses will be following PPE National Guidance. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in contact. 

Many thanks. 

Yours sincerely 

 

L Willams (Mrs)  

Headteacher 

 


